
 

6:00 PM Social We Start Early   

6:30 PM Free Pizza 
 

Donations of appetizers and 
desserts are welcome, but not  

mandatory. There will be a set of 
brief important announcements. 

 



 

 
 
 
 

Boat to Marker 99 restaurant at Marker 99 on the Indian 
River 

Come by car to 4263 US-1, Melbourne 

 

Reservations required! 
The committee is requesting that all members’ 

sign-up for boating events! 
Cancellations are also requested. 

Please use the email address: 
Boatevents24@gmail.com 

Your reservation and/or cancellation will be sent 
to the host of the event. 
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Phone Calling 
Committee: 

 Beginning this month: 
Volunteers will soon call to remind you of boating and 
special events.  

 Please respond to your caller. 

 If you have a cell phone and would prefer texting, 
please inform your caller.  

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Education Update: 

 Boat Handing is underway with 9 students 

 Testing will be on June 24th. 
 Plans are underway to schedule a fall ABC3 
          CLASS  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

The board hopes to plan a CPR-AED class in 
conjunction with the Port Canaveral Yacht Club. 
There will be a charge. Interested members please 
contact Jan Moore at secretary@cbsps.org. 
 

 
The plans have been finalized for the annual 
holiday party! 
Mark your calendars for December 6th. The 
catered dinner dance will be held at the Viera 
Elks Club, an exciting new venue. 
 

District 23 Fall Conference: 
Cocoa Beach will host this in October. A committee is 
working on the plans for another successful two-day 
event with entertaining activities prior to the Fall District 
Meeting. 
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We donated over 12 pounds of pop tabs 
this year. A special thanks to some 
corvette club members who donated 
over 2 pounds and Barbara and Elmer 
Bakalla for contributing over 4 pounds 
of tabs!!!! That’s a lot of soda!! We will 

continue to collect pop tabs each year so remember to save those tabs 
and ask your friends to do the same!! 
 
The money earned goes to a wonderful cause, the Ronald McDonald Houses in Central Florida. 
These houses allow parents of sick children to live there while their child is getting care, such as 
cancer treatments and surgeries.    

 
 
 

MESSAGE FROM ROBIN COURTNEY 

ROBIN COURTNEY 


